
5/9/24, 1:01 PMCapeElizabeth.org Mail - [CE SBAC] support for Option E

Page 1 of 1https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=al…hid=thread-f:1798518904364396775&simpl=msg-f:1798518904364396775

Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] support for Option E
1 message

Ian Sample <ian.t.sample@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 4:47 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

I am writing to voice my support for Option E as this is the most prudent financial decision for the town and for
property owners in Cape Elizabeth. Kicking the can down the road and leaving bigger expenses for future years isn't
the way we should be approaching town investments.
Thank you for your service and consideration,

Ian Sample
82 Ocean House Rd, Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107
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Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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